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Registry Update - June 2025

To: Heads of School, Deans of Programmes, School Head Teaching and Learning, VPs for Teaching
and Learning, School Managers, School Administrators (students), College and School Office
Directors, Graduate School Directors, Programme Managers, Programme and Operations Managers,
College Administrator - Programmes and Students, Programme Office Administrators, Marketing
Managers, Academic Affairs Staff

Dear Colleague,

As we prepare for the release of the Spring Trimester exam results on Friday, I would like to draw your
attention to an update email I sent to all students on Tuesday. I will send further student updates
during the summer relating to the start of the 2025/26 Academic Term. All student communications
issued by UCD Registry can be found on the student email archive. 

In addition I have just published a Registry news update on the Registry website that may be of
interest to you. 

I welcome your feedback on Registry’s services and encourage you to share your thoughts through
our feedback form.

Kind regards,

Kevin Griffin
Senior Director of Registry
Stiúrthóir Sinsearach na Clárlainne

This email was sent by UCD Registry

https://www.ucd.ie/students/t4media/Student_Update_Email_June_25.pdf
https://www.ucd.ie/students/services/emailarchive/
https://www.ucd.ie/registry/communications/news/newsjune25/june25
https://www.ucd.ie/registry/ucdregistryfeedbackform/
https://www.ucd.ie/registry/

